
CCHS Class of 1963
60th Reunion – October 20-22, 2023

Dear Classmate,

Greetings from your 60th Reunion Committee! We’re looking forward to seeing many of you at the

upcoming Reunion to celebrate the completion of another decade since our graduation.

We’re asking all our 1963 classmates, even if you aren’t able to attend, to please share a little

information on your life and activities. To make this as easy as possible, we’ve narrowed down

your responses to just 3 questions which you can read in full on the following page. Please

respond to these specifically, or just use them as guidelines for writing whatever you wish to share

with your classmates.

Please respond in an email and send to cchs60th@gmail.com. We encourage you to include a few

photos by clicking the insert photo icon at the bottom of the email (for gmail) to insert a

picture within your text (preferred rather than attaching photos). The email that you send will be

added to the web site so make sure that you have the email (with pictures) just how you want it.

To see what we have now ... go to:

www.cchs1963.com ==> 60th Reunion ==> Classmate Comments / Reflections

On that web page you will be able to scroll through everyone's submission.

Note that another easy free way to submit comments (for those that are able to) is to construct a

Google Doc, then share it, and send the link to  cchs60th@gmail.com.

If you would rather respond by regular mail, please print and send to Sue Bascom Read at

37 Westlook Lane, Westport, MA 02790-1409. We hope to hear from you.

One more thing…if you’re undecided on whether to attend the Reunion, please contact one of

the committee members below so that we can encourage you to come. Don’t wait for the 70th!

Thanks, and cheers to all of our graduation decades, past, present and future!

60th Reunion Committee Members:
Peter Webb Jeanne (Cahill) Steiner Janet (Brown) Ritch
Bob Petersen Ruth (Elliott) Holmes Karen (Shalline) Fiedler
Sue (Bascom) Read Mimi (Fraticelli) Voss Lauri (Dale Cali) Berlied



CCHS CLASS OF 1963

Suggestions for your email response -

● Tell us about you and/or your family since CCHS.

If you didn’t send an update the last time, please find the 50th Reunion Questionnaire on

the class website www.cchs1963.com and feel free to use that as a guideline for your

responses.

● Please write a paragraph or more and update us on the last ten years.

You might tell us: What goals have you reached? What adventures have you had? What

are your plans for the years ahead? What in life is most important to you? What words of

wisdom would you like to share?

● Have you saved any objects from our high school days?

Perhaps a pin, a certificate, report card, an award, or your class ring? Tell us what you are

still holding onto and what special memory or meaning it has for you.

Please include your contact information at the end of your email:

name, address, phone, email address. This will be used to update our records.

Your contact information will not be shown on the website unless you specifically tell us

that you want it included.


